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TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
MAY 6-10 

 
The decision to teach often comes with low-to-moderate pay, and around-the-clock 

hours. Support from families can ease the difficult work teachers do. PTA Teacher 

Appreciation Week is the perfect time to personally thank your students’ teachers for 

their sacrifices and support for children throughout the year. While appreciation alone 

will not reduce the challenges teachers face, it will let them know their efforts are not 

going unnoticed. 

Here’s how you can honor teachers: 

 Write letters and cards of appreciation to your students’ teachers throughout 

the week and ask you students’ teachers how you can support them throughout 

the year 

 Show your support for the tremendous work teachers do by volunteering. 

 Nominate your students’ teachers for local and national awards  

 Give the gift of PTA membership to a teacher in your life 

 Follow the new PTA Pinterest boards for more teacher appreciation ideas 
 

 
 

Denton High School 
"In the Ultimate Pursuit of Excellence in Education" 

 

The DHS PTSA publishes a total of five (5) newsletters throughout the school year. This edition is 

the end of year edition for 2012-13. Submissions for the upcoming 2013-14 school year may be 

emailed to: missy.mccormick@unt.edu . 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dentonisd.org/
http://www.pta.org/about/content.cfm?ItemNumber=2594
http://www.pta.org/about/join.cfm
http://pinterest.com/nationalpta/
mailto:missy.mccormick@unt.edu
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Bronco Volunteers! 
Don’t forget to report your volunteer hours. There were 
many events and activities that took place before the holiday 
break that could not have been a success without teamwork. 
Don’t let these valuable hours go unreported. Submit your 
hours by going to the DHS PTSA link and clicking on DHS 
Volunteer Database 2012-2013. Include all time that 
benefited DHS such as hours spent shopping, sewing, baking, 
painting, building and traveling. Travel time to and from any 
volunteer event should also be reported. So sit back, relax 
and read through this informative newsletter. Then go to the 
DHS Volunteer Database 2012-2013 link to submit your 
volunteer hours. The hours reported benefit our school 
district. Thank you for making a difference! 

-Sully Saucedo, DHS-PTSA Volunteer Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Planned Events in May  
 
May 7 - Teacher/staff luncheon at DHS (may use 
Fuzzy's catering) 
 
(The week of May 6 - 10 will be STARR and AP 
testing.  On 5/8, 5/9, and 5/10, juniors and seniors who 
have no AP test will be allowed to come to school at 12 
p.m.) 
 
May 9 – District Council meeting 10 a.m.  and 
Presidents luncheon 11 a.m. 
 
May 14 – PTSA Old/New Board meeting and luncheon 
 
May 23 – Senior breakfast; Senior Awards ceremony 
 
May 24 – SNOW DAY! 
 
May 27 – HOLIDAY 
 
Put your roller skates on! 
 
Thanks, Grace 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SHOP and SUPPORT 
DHS PTSA 

 
Give more without spending more! Your favorite online 
purchases could support DHS. One Cause, formerly 
SchoolPop, will make contributions to DHS PTSA simply when 
you shop your favorite merchants. Merchants and services 
include: Expedia, Travelocity, Holiday Inn, Macy’s, Target, LL 
Bean, Land’s End, Eddie Bauer, H&R Block, JC Penney, QVC, 
Amazon, Staples, Priceline, Old Navy, PetCare RX, Sears, 
Kohl’s, Sam’s, Proactiv, Netflix, Shutterfly… and hundreds 
more! 
 
Register yourself, and search for Denton High School PTSA to 
select as the recipient of donations. You can either download 
the OneCause toolbar (easiest method), or login through 
OneCause before shopping (takes an extra step).  
 

 
 

To install the OneCause toolbar, go to www.onecause.com 
and follow the link on the left. You can use the search box to 
find your favorite vendors, or access any site as you normally 
do. With the toolbar installed, OneCause will alert you that 
the web site will contribute to Denton High School PTSA. 
Order as you normally would, and a contribution is made to 
the DHS PTSA. It is that simple! Even Yahoo searches 
conducted through the search box earn 2 cents per search. 
 
Still have questions? Click here…… OneCause Toolbar FAQs 

 

 

If you haven’t purchased a YEARBOOK yet you can still 

do so online at Jostens.  There are less than 40 left as of today 
and when they are sold out there won’t be any left. They 
price will be going up to $90 on May 5

th
. If you have any 

questions, please let us know. 
Thanks, Mr. Bogomol and Staff 
 

DHS SENIOR ADS 

Parents please see information regarding senior ads on page 
7 of this newletter. There is a 20% discount if you purchase 
before May 31

st
. All that is required to hold your spot and get 

the discount is a 25% down payment. This results in savings of 
up to $65. 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
Thanks, Mr. Bogomol 
 

Meet the upcoming 2013-2014 DHS PTSA officers: 
 

President: Grace Chalon 
1

st
 Vice President: Cheryl Hassell 

2
nd 

Vice President: Carol Perry 
Treasurer: Linda Thompson 
Secretary: Michelle Jones 

 

http://www.dentonisd.org/cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=3554
file:///C:/Users/Missy/Documents/PTSA/2012_13/1st%20newsletter%20items/www.onecause.com
http://help.onecause.com/index.php?option=com_kb&task=category&category=10&ref=tb_install_page
http://www.jostens.com/
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Denton High School Club Hosts Tournament after 
Successful Trip to Nashville! 
Members of the Denton High School Chess Club have 
completed their rated competitions for the 2012-2013 
academic year, including a trip by five juniors and seniors to 
SuperNationals V. The SuperNationals V chess tournament 
was held April 5-7 at the Gaylord Opryland Hotel and 
Convention Center in Nashville, TN. At SuperNationals V, Alex 
Elizalde, Jason Van Horn, William Root, Luis Guevara, and 
Austin McGregor played 7 games of up to 4 hours each 
alongside 5,330 other K-12 scholastic chess players from 
across the country. 
 
On May 25, middle and high school students will compete in 
a non-rated tournament with members of the Denton High 
School chess club. Denton High School is hosting the chess 
tournament on Saturday, May 25, 2013 at the North Branch 
of the Denton Public Library. The tournament is FREE for 
Denton High School students. Pick up an entry form from Mr. 
Fred Mueller in room 228. Everyone is welcome! You just 
need to know the rules of chess to participate! 
 
Non-Denton HS students must pay entry fees as this is a 
fundraiser for Denton HS chess club. Non Denton HS students 
should mail their entries (include name, grade level, phone 
number, and email) to:  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions? Contact chess club sponsor Fred Mueller, room 

228 or fmueller@dentonisd.org 
 
SCHEDULE for last three Friday meetings (4:10 to 5:10 p.m.) 
and May 25th tournament: 
May 3: Elections for next year's officers and getting ready for 
Newton Rayzor visit (room 228) 
May 10: The visit from Newton Rayzor chess students to our 
club. (room 228) 
May 17: Our last chess club meeting of the year (party; bring 
food, play chess, room 228) 
May 25: Tournament at the library (show up by 9:45 a.m.) 
 
 

 

 

 

 

UIL 4A Region 1 Academic Meet 
This past Saturday, April 20 the UIL 4A Region 1 Academic Meet took 
place at Hardin-Simmons in Abilene. DHS had a total of 17 students 
competing with 8 qualifying for State in Austin on May 20 through 
May 22 in 6 different events.  
Please congratulate the following students on their achievements.  

 
1st Place Number Sense Team (All 4 students going to State) 
William Root, Jared Davis, Kevin Ye, Omar Akram 

 
1st Place Spelling Team (All 4 students going to State) 
Rebecca Fu, Omar Akram, Anna Mitchell, Varada Salimath 

 
Individual Awards and Placements: 
William Root: 1st Number Sense, 1st Computer Science, 2nd Literary 
Criticism 
Rebecca Fu: 1st Spelling & Vocabulary, 3rd Headline Writing, 5th 
Editorial Writing, 5th Features Writing 
Omar Akram: 2nd Place Spelling & Vocabulary 
George Roberson: 2nd Place News Writing 
Anna Mitchell: 3rd Place Spelling & Vocabulary 
Varada Salimath: 4th Place Spelling & Vocabulary 

 
Others that competed at Region but unfortunately did not advance 
to State, in some cases by just a few points were: 
Wade Cope, Myles O'Keefe, Alex Elizalde, Yiming Su, Nico Cortez, 
Brandon Shields, Emily Hu, Emily Fu, and Mwape Chitankwa 

 
Please also congratulate the coaches that helped these terrific 
students along the way: 
Barry Wagner for Computer Science, 
Ashley Sharp for Literary Criticism, 
Greg Bogomol for Journalism, 
Julie Seeley for Ready Writing, 
Sandra Dieckman for Spelling & Vocabulary, and  
Fred Mueller for Number Sense 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Denton High School  
Attention: Fred Mueller, Chess Cub 
1007 Fulton Street 
Denton, TX 76201-2851 
 
$10 per student if postmarked by 5/17/13. Make checks 

payable to “Denton High School Chess Club.” 
 
Note: Do not mail entries after 5/17/13. Registration on- 
site…..$20 per student. 

MR. DHS TEXAS 2013 
Friday, May 10th at 7:00 pm    Mr. Congeniality voting 
and ticket sales will be May 6th -May 10th    See any 
cheerleader or contestant for tickets. 
 

 

Hector Delgado 

Saul Diaz 

Kyle Drew 

Cooper Durrell 

Josh Harden 

Tyler Profitt 

Logan Trachta 

 

mailto:fmueller@dentonisd.org
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INTERNATIONAL BACCALAUREATE  
PROGRAMME NEWS 
 
BPA National Qualifier 

IB junior Miles O’Keefe attended the 
Business Professionals of America State 
Leadership Conference in Houston in early 
March and won first place for 
Fundamentals in Web Design. He is now a 
National Qualifier and will compete in 
Orlando this summer. The BPA advisor is 
Brian Redding. Way to go Miles! DHS is 

proud of you! 
 

3rd Annual Personal Project Fair 
 

 
On March 21st, Mrs. Thaggard hosted DHS’s 3

rd 
annual Personal 

Project Fair. Projects were submitted and graded by DHS 
Supervisor/Teachers who also helped mentor students with their 
projects. Next

 
year the entire 10

th
 Grade class will participate in 

the fair through their MYP Language and Literature Classes, Year 
5.

 
The projects were on display during the day, as well as in the 

Evening at our 1
st

 Annual “IB Lyceum.” A special thank you goes 
out from Mrs. Thaggard to all of the staff that helped mentor and 
assess the final projects 

 

DP Extended Essay Forum 
 

 
Pictured above, from left to right: Group; Chris Gold & Kiah Brooks;  
Jamitrice Keating-Lynton; Ryan Steiner 

 
The DP seniors took part in our first annual Extended Essay (EE) 
Forum in the DHS Library on the evening on March 21

st
 with EE 

supervisor Kevin Zahner and IB Coordinator Beth Hughes 
facilitating. Each senior provided a broad overview of their 
research topic, which included reflection on their process. They 
also entertained questions from the audience about their essays. 
The extended essay forum also served the purpose of “reporting 
to an appropriate audience” requirement of the original research 
project advanced measure opportunity for the Texas 

Distinguished Achievement Program (DAP) diploma.  
 

 
 

Congratulations! IB DP  
Art Student Sidney 
Durmick  
Sidney Durmick is a finalist in the 
Congressional High School Art 
Competition. Finalists will have their 
artwork further considered for the 
Grand Prize, First, Second or Third 
Prize. The Grand Prize artwork will be 

displayed in Washington, D.C. and the First Prize winner’s 
work will be displayed in Congressman Burgess’ Office. Way 
to go Sidney for making it to the finalist round! 

 
Beth Hughes 
International Baccalaureate Coordinator 

Diploma Programme 

www.dentonisd.org/dhsib 

 

 

     
 2013 Grad Night 

Project Grad Night is supported by 
parents, friends, teachers and 
businesses within our community.  
Please consider becoming an 
underwriter for Project Grad Night by 
donating cash, prizes or gift 
certificates.  Each underwriter will 

receive special recognition at Project Grad Night and written 
acknowledgment in the Denton Record-Chronicle.  
Underwriter levels are as follows: 

 Horseshoe: $1000 Bronco: $500 
 Purple: $250 Gold: $10 
 White: $50 Special Friend: $____ 

***See flyer on page 7 for more details 

 

DHS JOURNALISM 

 
Don’t forget to follow the journalism department on twitter at 

http://twitter.com/dhshorseshoe and online at 

www.dhshorseshoe.com 

 

If you have any story ideas or would like to place an ad or know 

anyone who would please contact Mr. Bogomol at 

gbogomol@dentonisd.org or at 940-369-2150. 

 

 

 

https://webmail.unt.edu/OWA/redir.aspx?C=kpShfjEzC0m-Kkf7SWoSbh770fR4cM8IhVxnfnOcAGui2FeTx7iuKFrh1qTgCzllug0kghvG3Mw.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.dentonisd.org%2fdhsib
https://webmail.unt.edu/OWA/redir.aspx?C=4HcfBKhv_kCv_VDRApB9LOMMMVtRj88IkbNDuxR06KoQCq9_A1wurUYeojaMnkb8iXBHgjE3kLo.&URL=http%3a%2f%2ftwitter.com%2fdhshorseshoe
https://webmail.unt.edu/OWA/redir.aspx?C=4HcfBKhv_kCv_VDRApB9LOMMMVtRj88IkbNDuxR06KoQCq9_A1wurUYeojaMnkb8iXBHgjE3kLo.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.dhshorseshoe.com%2f
https://webmail.unt.edu/OWA/redir.aspx?C=4HcfBKhv_kCv_VDRApB9LOMMMVtRj88IkbNDuxR06KoQCq9_A1wurUYeojaMnkb8iXBHgjE3kLo.&URL=mailto%3agbogomol%40dentonisd.org
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DHS ORCHESTRA 

 

 

Orchestra Director, Tanya E. Schwoch 

tschwoch@dentonisd.org 

 

Upcoming Events: 
May 16 Spring Orchestra Concert  7:00pm  

 DHS Auditorium 

May 17 Orchestra Banquet  6:30pm  

DISD Collins Football Stadium 

May 30 Chamber/ Band Concert  7:00pm  

 DHS Auditorium 

 

 

 

Varsity Cheer T-shirt Fundraiser 

We are getting ready for the spring football game and beginning 

fundraising for camp! Two new shirt designs are available for 

purchase. Contact Courtney Swindleswindle or the cheer team if you 

are interested.  The game day t-shirt will be $10 / The pep rally shirt 

will be $12 

 
 

Mrs. McEuin will be missed by all at DHS 
 
PALS students are conducting “Give Back the 
Change” drive that began Friday, 4/26. Students 

are asked for donations of 
pocket change to help pay for a 
bench to honor Mrs. McEuin. 
PALS hopes to raise at least 
$1000 to pay for a bench and a 
memorial plaque in honor of 
Mrs. McEuin. Monetary 
contributions are welcome 
(contact Mr. Tim Sanchez).  
 

http://www.dentonrc.com/obituaries-
headlines/20130331-dorothea-dottie-gail-mceuin.ece  

 

 

DHS COUNSELING NEWS 
NAVIANCE Planning—the next big thing for DHS Freshmen! 

The DHS Counseling Team will be working with all 9
th

 graders 
through their English classes April 18-29. There will be a classroom 
presentation regarding four year high school planning during their 
English 1 class period. This will occur at least one day before the 
students are taken into labs to enter their plan into the NAVIANCE 
computer system.  
 

After classroom presentations to be held on April 18-23, students 
will be encouraged to take their handouts home with them, work on 
them with you and bring them back to their English class the very 
next time the class meets on April 24-25. If you or your students 
have any questions regarding this planning process, the contact 
information for the following personnel is provided at the bottom of 
this article. Please feel free to call or email: 
 

  Mrs. Keith/Career Counselor, regarding the elective career 
opportunities. 

  Mr. Lydia/9
th

 Grade Counselor, regarding academic core 
selection (Pre-AP, AP, etc.).  

  Beth Hughes/IB Diploma Program Coordinator regarding the IB 

Diploma and/or Certificate Programs.  

 

Parents and guardians--we realize that high school four year 
planning can be overwhelming as your student tries to consider ALL 
of his/her academic and elective options. Currently, the 4 x 4 is in 
place requiring students to graduate with 4 of each core subject 
(Math, Science, English, Social Studies). Therefore, for this section, 
students only need to select the level of the core classes they wish 
to take (Pre-AP, AP, etc.).  
 

Since half of their plan (the core) is already mandated for them, 
most of their analysis should be spent on the elective section of 
their plan. We want you to know that Denton ISD provides students 
with one of the largest elective course selections in the state of 
Texas, especially regarding career opportunities at their home 
campus and the Advanced Technology Complex.  
 

The goal of this activity is for students to create a plan that they may 
actually use as a guideline for their course selections from year to 
year, a plan that will allow them to sample meaningful electives 
which assist them in narrowing down their college and career goals 
prior to selecting a post-secondary institution, college major, or 
career.  
 

Please know that their plan is:  NOT set in stone  NOT their 

course request  ONLY a guideline that can be altered in the future  
 

So, while we do want these to be as accurate as possible, we do not 
intend for anyone to stress out over it. Again, call the contacts 
mentioned above as necessary. Their information is below. 
We are very excited about being able to offer this computerized 
opportunity to our students! We look forward to working with you 
on this process!  

 
Chris Lydia, 9th

 grade Counselor, 940-369-2012 
Kimberly Keith, M. Ed, 9th grade Counselor, 940-369-2020 
Beth Hughes, IB DP Coordinator, 940-369-2238 
 
 

 

 

mailto:tschwoch@dentonisd.org
http://www.dentonrc.com/obituaries-headlines/20130331-dorothea-dottie-gail-mceuin.ece
http://www.dentonrc.com/obituaries-headlines/20130331-dorothea-dottie-gail-mceuin.ece
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LULAC chapter awards scholarships: 

In total, DHS students took home $90, 384 in scholarships 
from LULAC and local universities. It was a great night! 
There’s a link to the story and a list of DHS winners. If you see 
them please congratulate them for their hard work and 
accomplishments. -Tim Sánchez 
 
http://www.dentonrc.com/local-news/local-news-
headlines/20130407-lulac-chapter-awards-scholarships.ece  

 
2013 LULAC SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS 

 
National LULAC scholarships winners 
Cristal Benitez-López, Denton HS, $1,125 
Luis Guevara, Denton HS, $1,067 
Ariana Rodríguez, Denton HS, $1,125 
Priscilla Sánchez, Denton HS, $1,067 

 
LULAC/NCTC scholarship recipients 
Maira Carlos, Denton, $600 
Melinda Peña, Denton, $600 

 
LULAC/UNT scholarship recipients 
Cristal Benitez-Lopez, Denton, $48,000 
Luis Guevara, Denton, $20,000 

 
LULAC/TWU scholarship recipients 
Saul Diaz, Denton, $12,000 
Jessica Soberanes, Denton, $4,800 

 

 

 

JV Bronco Soccer Bodes Bright Future!   
 
The boys JV soccer team culminated a dominant district 
campaign with a 6-0 win over Lake Dallas.  The young men 
represented Denton High School with pride and class as they 
followed up a tough 1-4-2 pre district record with an 
extraordinary 8-1-0 district performance.  The strong showing 
earned the Bronco Team top honors among all other district 
JV teams.  Along the way, the Bronco boys outscored their 
district opponents by a remarkable 31-5 margin.  Leading the 
offensive charge for the Broncos was Sam ReCalderon, with 
11 goals, and Juan Borda, with 9 assists.  Rigels Diko, Tyler 
Beisel, and Braeden Petri also contributed to a strong 
midfield for the Broncos.  The stingy defense was anchored 
by Daniel Olvera, Chris Penny, Alex Karrlson and Jordan King- 
and between the pipes, goalkeeper, Gio Gomez, led the team 
with 5 clean sheets.  Freshman, Wesley Maffey-Kohler also 
made a statement with several strong performances 
throughout the season.  Each and every team member made 
important contributions to the success the JV team this 
season.  The entire team benefitted from the committed and 
serious culture of competition within in the team – a culture  
 

that pushed each team member to be his best.  Coaches, 
players, and fans alike, are excited about these future 
prospects and expect to see many of these young men 
competing for starting spots on next year’s Varsity squad.  

The future is bright for Bronco Soccer! 

 

Bronco Soccer Returns to Play-Offs! 
 
After a six year hiatus, the DHS Boys Bronco Soccer Team 
returned to the play-offs for the 2013 season.  By right of a 6-
4-0 district record, the Broncos secured a fourth place finish 
after losing out on a tie break to Guyer HS for third place.  
Notable wins for the Bronco en route to the play-offs 
included a 4-1 victory over The Colony HS, 2-1 wins over 
Guyer HS and Byron Nelson HS, and a 1-0 triumph over 
Birdville HS.  Along the way, the Broncos protected home 
field advantage and remained undefeated at Bronco Field 
throughout the season. 
 
The remarkable season signified the conclusion of the high 
school career for seniors Josh Hardin (Captain), Tyler Proffitt 
(Captain), John Penny, Juan Vargas, and Connor Opheij.  
Much of this year’s success is credited to the leadership of 
these young men.  In addition to the seniors, several juniors 
and sophomores contributed to this year’s success, including 
standout midfielders Christian Carranza, Chris Torres, Zach 
Ardis, and Zach Alspach.  Defensive standouts included 
Chandler Page and Zach Farmer, while the offensive effort 
was bolstered by newcomer, Feliciano Amaya. 
Although the season aspirations were cut short by a 2-1 
overtime defeat to Aledo, the Broncos have many reasons for 
optimism.  With eight returning starters and 6 other varsity 
returners, next year’s team has even greater 
accomplishments in sight.  Furthermore, many of the JV 
players demonstrated a great deal of ability this season and 
will no doubt be competing for a coveted starting spot on the 
2014 Varsity Team.  Congratulations, men – you made us 
proud!  The best is yet to come. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.dentonrc.com/local-news/local-news-headlines/20130407-lulac-chapter-awards-scholarships.ece
http://www.dentonrc.com/local-news/local-news-headlines/20130407-lulac-chapter-awards-scholarships.ece


DHS PTSA Newsletter                                                                                                                                     April/May 2013         Page 7 

 

The 2014 Bronco Yearbook 
Dear Junior Parents, 

It’s time to purchase an advertisement 
celebrating your senior’s life and graduation for the 
2014 Bronco Yearbook. A senior ad treasures the 
memories of your child even after his or her senior year. 
Make sure your senior has a place in Bronco history by 
purchasing your ad now.  

Traditionally, parents of seniors who purchase 
yearbook advertising space showcase their student’s 
achievement throughout high school. What makes it 
unique is that it also allows our seniors to take notice of 
their fellow students’ achievements and memories.  

When your child looks back on his/her high 
school career wouldn’t it be nice to see their own 
personal space? What more perfect holiday, birthday or 
graduation present could there be for your senior?  

To reserve space now, complete the attached 
form and return it to Mr. Greg Bogomol at Denton High 
School. Payment, pictures, and messages for ads must 
be received in full by December 5th.  We will also willing 
to set up a payment plan with you if necessary to 
ensure your child doesn’t get left out.  

We are also offering a special for the 2014 
yearbook. Those who decide to purchase an ad by May 
31st will get 20% off their ad. A down payment of 25% 
must be turned in by the end of May.  

Pictures will be returned in May of 2015 when 
the book is distributed. We will accept digital pictures 
on a CD with a resolution no less than 300 dpi. After 
submitting your ad info and pictures, we will design 
your ad and then contact you for final approval on the 
design. We do our best to be correct, but this is a 
student publication and you must proof your ad to be 
sure it is the way you want it. Please include a self-
addressed, stamped envelope for the return of your ad 
materials. 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
adviser at gbogomol@dentonisd.org. You may also 
contact him in the yearbook office at 940-369-2150 
Monday through Friday. 
 
Sincerely,  

Greg Bogomol 
Journalism Adviser  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2013-2014 ADVERTISING CONTRACT 
DENTON HIGH SCHOOL YEARBOOK 

1007 FULTON 
DENTON, TEXAS 76201 (940) 369-2000 

email: gbogomol@.dentonisd.org 
 
STUDENT NAME: 
__________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT/PURCHASERS NAME: 
__________________________________________________ 
 
CELL PHONE: _____________________  
ADVERTISING DATA: 
(  ) FULL PAGE ($325.00, but with 20% off until May 31

st
 cost would 

be $260)   

 (  ) HALF PAGE ($200.00, but with 20% off until May 31
st

 cost would 

be $160)   

(  ) 1/4 PAGE ($105.00, but with 20% off until May 31
st

 cost would be 

$84 )           

 (  ) 1/8 PAGE ($60.00, but with 20% off until May 31
st

 cost would be 

$48 )  

 
Please DO NOT exceeds the number of photos allotted for 
each ad size. Please make sure you attach your type written 
message to this page, along with your photos.  
PAYMENT: 
TERMS: The advertiser listed above agrees to purchase advertising space in 
the 2014 Denton High yearbook, for the size and price indicated above. The 
advertiser will provide photos and message content to the yearbook staff no 
later than December 5th, 2014. If content is not received by that time, a 
general ad, including the student’s name and a general congratulatory 
message will be created. The advertiser agrees to pay for the ad in full at the 
completion of this contract signing. The advertiser will receive a receipt of 
payment and may request proof sheets for the ad prior to submission. Any 
corrections must be marked on the proofs and returned by the date specified 
on the proof sheet in order for changes to be made. The Denton Yearbook 
staff reserves the right to refuse any content deemed inappropriate. 
 

Parent/Guardian 

Signature:_________________________________ 

Email address the proof can be sent 

to:___________________ 

ADVERTISING CHECKLIST 
_____Ad message received  Date: ________________  

_____Photos received  Date: ________________ 

_____Payment received  Date: ________________ 

Contract approved date: _______ 

Yearbook representative initials: _________ Price of 

advertisement: $_______ 

Payment type: ____________ Receipt number: ______ 

Photos used in the ad will be returned when yearbooks are 
delivered in May.  
 

mailto:gbogomol@dentonisd.org
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ADVERTISEMENT RATE SHEET 
The advertising pages are divided into four sections. 
Each section purchased will cost the following:  

 1/8 page: 60.00 early bird special $48     
 (up to 2 pictures and 20 words or 1 picture 
and 35 words) 

 1/4 page: 105.00 early bird special $84      
(up to 4 pictures and 45 words or 2-3 pictures 
and 80 words) 

 1/2 page: 200.00 early bird special $160    
(up to 6 pictures and 125 words) 

 Full page: 325.00 early bird special $260   
(up to 10 pictures and 175 words) 
 

***Pictures and wording are approximations depending on font type and 
picture size. Advertisers may buy multiple pages of ads but must fill out 
separate contracts for each page. 

 

TIPS FOR A SUCCESSFUL AD EXPERIENCE  
DO: 

 submit quality prints (color) that are free of 
scratches, tears, creases, etc. 

 attach a mailing label or piece of paper with 
your name on the back of photos 

 if submitting digital photos, send on a CD with a 
resolution of 300 dpi at desired size. A lower dpi 
will result in poor quality or pixilation 

 bring in photos, let us scan the original so the 
quality is at 300 dpi  

 type or print the message as it should appear in 
the ad and spell check prior to submission 

 photos will be returned when books deliver in 
May 

DO NOT: 

 cut photos; photos can be reduced/enlarged to 
fit the ad or cropped digitally 

 submit naked baby photos or photos with guns, 
alcohol or tobacco products (also please be 
mindful of excluding photos with revealing 
dress - i.e. bikinis or other high/low cut attire).  

The yearbook adviser reserves the right to decline photos 
that are deemed by the adviser to be inappropriate. 

 send ink-jet or laser printed images 

 submit photos you do not want to risk; if 
necessary, send a copy 

 send contract or payment without the needed 
content (photos, message, etc.) 

 

AD DEADLINE -- December 5, 2014 
 
Money, pictures, text and ad contract must be 
submitted on or before this date. 

 

 

DHS USEFUL LINKS FOR PARENTS! 

 

ParentConnection and GradeSpeed (View your 

student’s grades and attendance) 

 

Parent OnLine (View your student’s cafeteria 

account balance and purchases) 

 

DHS E-Alerts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRONCO NATION 

 
Denton High School Mission Statement 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Denton High School, in partnership with the home 
and community, is dedicated to the development of 
knowledgeable, compassionate individuals who 
actively and ethically contribute to the betterment of 
our world. 
 
By providing challenging and educational 
experiences that encourage cooperation, creativity 
and intercultural understanding, DHS aims to create 
life-long learners who embrace the diversity of 
others. 

 
Adopted 2007 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.dentonisd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=1415
https://www.parentonline.net/Public/login.aspx?
http://www.dentonisd.org/Domain/425

